
 

BREITBART 

 

Schools Across America Promote Planned Parenthood Services and Curriculum 

SPENCER LINDQUIST13 May 2022 

Schools across America are partnering with the nation’s largest abortion provider, Planned Parenthood, turning to them 

for sex education curriculum starting in elementary school, listing them as “community health partners,” and promoting 

their services to students. 

Planned Parenthood partners directly with schools in the Los Angeles Unified School District, the second most populous 

school district in the United States. The LAUSD website lists Planned Parenthood as a “Student Wellbeing Center.” 

Los Angeles’ Van Nuys High School promoted abortion resources to teens on their website, even telling students that 

parental permission is not required for the lethal procedure, Breitbart News previously reported. 

Planned Parenthood has a foothold in other California school districts as well. The San Bernardino City Unified School 

District, San Juan Unified School District, and the Escondido Union School District advertise Planned Parenthood on their 

website, while the San Francisco Unified School District uses curriculum from the abortion provider to teach elementary 

school children. 

Planned Parenthood’s influence in schools is not only relegated to California. Texas’s La Feira School District, along with 

Colorado’s Vantage Point High School, provides Planned Parenthood’s contact information to students. Utah’s Granite 

School District in South Salt Lake City also lists a Planned Parenthood representative on their health and sex education 

page. 

Chicago Public Schools partners directly with Planned Parenthood of Illinois, who they refer to as a “school-based health 

center.” 

Planned Parenthood, which also provides hormone treatment for minors who wish to transition, is listed 14 times on 

Oregon’s Multnomah County’s Sexual Health Curriculum page. The county’s page also features videos about destroying 

the “gender binary.” 

Missouri’s Kirkwood Early Childhood Center, which instructs preschool-aged children, lists Planned Parenthood as a 

resource, along with a favorable description, while the Poughkeepsie City School District in New York held a workshop 

with the abortion provider for their Parent Empowerment Center. 

In addition to formal partnerships between government schools and the nation’s largest abortion provider, nonprofits 

like Advocates for Youth and their project Youth Abortion Support promote abortion, specifically for young women. 

The organization seeks to “end abortion stigma and strengthen support for young people’s access to abortion” as their 

activists “work with campus and local officials to strengthen young people’s access to abortion services.” 

Spencer Lindquist is a reporter for Breitbart News. Follow him on Twitter @SpencerLndqst and reach out at 

slindquist@breitbart.com. 
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